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3rd February 2016
Dear Parent/Guardian,
I would like to make you all aware of our new rules regarding the use of mobile phones at school.   

We understand that you may wish your child to carry a mobile phone, but we ask that they are kept in your child’s school bag and not used at all during the school day.  Any phone that is seen to be used will be taken from your child and returned to them at the end of the school day.

I would also like to make you aware that there have been recent instances of cyber bullying that have been brought to our attention.  Pupils have been shown a video on the subject at assembly.  If you would like to view this, please find the link below.  
http://www.eastlandsprimaryschool.co.uk/e-safety/the-anti-social-network
I would ask that you reinforce safe and respectful use of the internet.  Advice can be found on the link below. 
https://www.thinkuknow.co.uk 
We appreciate your co-operation in this matter.

Yours sincerely,


Andrea Henderson

